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Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comr.insion
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Docketing & Service Branch

Dear Mr. Secretary:

I am writing to exprean my support for the Nuclear Regulatory'

Commission'u proposed rule on nuclear power plant license
renewal.

This is a very important issue to me as an individual citizon
and I appreciate your recogn.izing my concern in this matter. >

Sincerely yours,
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